Tom and Jenelle Kelly 310 Overbrook Drive Belleair, FL 33756 8/30/20

Mr. JP Murphy Town Manager Town of Belleair 901 Ponce de Leon Boulevard Belleair, FL 33756

Dear Mr. JP Murphy:

We are writing this letter in support of Jason and Amy Stanton's setback variance request. We live directly across the street from the Stanton's property and where they propose to expand their current garage. We support their variance request to extended their existing garage in line with their current garage. We are aware that the standard setback is 25 feet, but the 10-foot setback request will provide a much better utilization and conformity to their existing property and home and will not encumber our property in anyway.

Please let us know if you need any further information from us in support of the Stanton's setback variance request.

Sincerely,

Thomas & Lenelle Cely

Tom and Jenelle Kelly,

RECEIVED
SEP 04 20.5

